
 
 

Springville 
Area Chamber of Commerce 

May 2014 

Upcoming Chamber Events 
 
 
June 5, 2014 
Chamber Meeting - 12:00pm @ Springville Café 
 
 
July 3, 2014 
Chamber Meeting - 12:00pm @ Springville Café 
 
 
August 7, 2014 
Chamber Meeting - 12:00pm @ Springville Café 
 
 
September 4, 2014 
Chamber Meeting - 12:00pm @ Springville Café 
 
 
September 20, 2014 
Springville 5k Run - 8:00am 

 

Become a Member of the Springville Area Chamber of Commerce Today! 
Join or renew your business membership for just $50/year.  Individuals may join for just $30/year. 

Visit www.springvillealabama.org and click on the Chamber tab or email chamber@springvillealabama.org. 

P.O. Box 919, Springville, AL 35146 

 
Springfest Stage & Misty Fowler with Ronald McDonald. 
 

Springfest 2014 
Springfest was held on Saturday, May 17, 2014 at Elam 
Field.  Thanks to all the volunteers who made 
Springfest such a big success again this year!  We had a 
great turnout and everything went off without a hitch.  
Special thanks to Charline Harbison, Misty Fowler, Lisa 
Morgan, Katrina Hennings, and Springville Cadet 
Squadron AL-126 of the Civil Air Patrol for their 
tremendous help with setup and cleanup! 
 

 
Springville High School Cheerleaders and Fishing Fun. 
 

Take Your Kid Fishing Day 
Take Your Kid Fishing took place on Saturday, May 24, 
2014.  Again, thanks to all the volunteers for supporting 
this great event.  Many, many kids enjoyed a great day 
of fishing at Big Springs Park.  Special thanks to Mr. 
John Coyne, Charline Harbison, New Heights Church, 
Waffle House, Walmart, Coca-Cola, Alabama Power, 
and the SHS Cheerleaders (and many more). 
 
5K Fun Run 
The 5K Fun Run is scheduled for Saturday, September 
20, 2014 at 8:00am.  We are in need of sponsors, 
vendors, and volunteers for this event.  This is an 
important, revenue generating event for the Chamber 
so please help us make it happen. 

Special Announcement 
 

All business members...be sure to attend the 
next Chamber meeting, Thursday, June 5, 
2014 at 12:00pm.  The luncheon will be held 
at the Springville Cafe.  All business members 
in attendance will be included in a special 
Chamber advertisement.  The ad will run for 
two weeks in the Saint Clair Times, at no cost 
to those business members in attendance. 
 

Don't miss out! 

Chamber Highlights 


